
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – Sept 2015

President:  Byard Derr Sr.
V. President:  George Walko
Treasurer:  Ron Denman
Secretary:  Pat Derr

Hi BDTHC members, 
  
     Almost Thanksgiving.  We have a lot to 
be thankful for.  HAPPY THANKSGIVING 
EVERYONE! 
  
Preperations for the Club Christmas Party 

are complete.  Please Email or phone one of the following officers to 
confirm your attendance.   
  
Ron Denman:  570-288-7787   Email:  kfde2@aol.com 
  
George Walko:  570-200-5987 
  
By Derr:  215-536-0796   Email:  treasure1@comcast.net 
  
We need to have an idea of how many are attending for getting the 
food.  The club will be supplying the pizza and wings. Also George 
Walko is bringing the soda and Ken Goss said he would bring some 
desert.  If you would like to bring chips or other snacks to add to 
the feast that would be great.  We will also be supplying the plates 
and dinner ware.  Again please let some one know you are coming so we 
are able to order the proper amount of food. 
  
     A reminder that dues are due and payable at the club meetings or 
sent to the PO box. 
  
     The Spring club hunt picnic will be held on April 24, 2016 at 
the Goss's house.  We will also celebrate the clubs birthday at the 
picnic with the club supplying a cake.  A flyer will be on the web 
site soon. 
  
     Our August open hunt will be held at Lazy Brook Park again this 
year on August 13,2016.  We have our food vender for this event. 
  
We are also trying to get a pavilion.  We have been lucky so far with 
the weather but as you know Mother Nature has a habit of when you 
least expect it----expect it as far as bad weather is concerned. 
  

"The Penn Pointer"
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     We are working on the flyer and hope to have it complete by the 
January meeting.  We will also be contacting the media with the Hunt 
information so it can be listed ASAP. 
  
     The membership drawing was won by Mike Mazur. 
  
Finds of the Month:
    Coin----Mike Lettieri   
    Misc.----Mike Mazur
    Jewelry-----None   
    Monthly raffle------Joe Adrian 
  
  Hopefully the winter will be mild and let us detect all through the 
year. Don't forget if you wish to participate in a gift exchange to 
bring a gift to the Christmas party with a value of about $15.00. 
  
Happy Hunting 
BDTHC President 
By Derr


